
WELCOME 7ASO

Dear students,

I am so excited to meet all of you in a few months! My name is Ms Sicignano 
and just like you all, this will be my first year at Ormiston Forge Academy. I will 
be your progress tutor for the year and am thrilled to be a part of your journey 
into secondary school. There is so much to learn and discover in the upcoming 
year and I feel very lucky to help guide you through this transition.

Please know that I am always here to help and ensure that you have a positive experience at Forge. 
Your first year will be filled with new adventures and I will be here to help you navigate through any 
issues or concerns.

I am originally from the United States, born and raised in New York, and have been teaching science 
since 2015. Outdoor education is a passion of mine and I have led students your age on outdoor 
adventures throughout the United States and Australia. In addition to teaching science, I have also 
taught English as a second language in Madrid, Spain. My experiences in these other countries have 
given me an array of insights that I hope to introduce to you all this year.

Due to these unusual circumstances, I will not be able to meet you in person just yet. But until then, 
I genuinely look forward to our time together and I can’t wait to learn more about each and every 
one of you. Take care of yourselves and I will see you all in September.

Warm regards, 
Ms Sicignano
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